
Horton Parish Council
WE ARE WORKING ON IT, BUT WE REGRET THAT HORTON 
PARISH COUNCIL CANNOT CURRENTLY RE-OPEN THE PLAY 

PARK AT CHAMPNEY HALL
Please do not try to enter the play area. The gates will 

remain locked until further notice.

THIS PLAY AREA REMAINS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER 
NOTICE.

We realise that this will disappoint local families, but we 
are unable to comply with the Government and 
insurance regulations for COVID-19 protection.

PLEASE DO NOT USE THE PLAY EQUIPMENT UNTIL THIS 
PARK IS OFFICIALLY RE-OPENED

CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR FURTHER UPDATES
WWW.HortonParishCouncil.gov.uk

If you have any enquiries please contact the Parish 
Council on:

Tel: 07957 588 277
Email: Clerk@HortonParishCouncil.gov.uk
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